
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

You are cordially  

invited to thank  

Sister Elizabeth  

for her faithful ministry  

to our parish family  

and 

 to wish her well  

before she retires. 

There will be an  

outdoor reception 

 following the 4:00pm Mass  

on June 5th 

and  

the 11:30am Mass on June 6th. 

Dear Friends of Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter, 
 

The time is quickly approaching for the 23rd  

Annual Msgr. William L. Walsh Memorial Golf  

Tournament. It is scheduled for Monday, July 

26th. The tournament will once again be held at 

Tuscarora Golf Club in Marcellus, New York. 
 

This event brings together many people to honor 

the memory of a remarkable and beloved priest and 

to enjoy a day of golf. As the world is slowly  

returning to normal, many people are looking   

forward  to getting outside and enjoying a  

wonderful day of golf and friendship. 
 

This tournament is also one of the major  

fundraisers for the parish. Many of you have  

generously supported us in the past as a hole  

sponsor or at another level of sponsorship. We 

greatly appreciate all you have done for us in the 

past and would ask that you please consider  

supporting us this year.  These have been  

economically challenging times for many,  

including the parish. Your support will help us to 

continue to share the Good News of Jesus Christ 

and minister in His Name to those most in need in 

our community. 
 

We would also like to ask for your help in  

spreading the word about the tournament and  

perhaps even joining us to golf that day as part of a 

foursome. Call Joe Penizotto at 315-415-7468 or 

Lauri Gildemeyer at 315-422-7163 for more  

tournament details.   
 

We hope to see you on July 26th. 
 

With many thanks and God’s Blessings, 
Msgr. William L. Walsh Tournament Committee 

 

 

 
5TH AND 6TH GRADERS JOIN WITH  

WOODLAWN IN HONORING OUR VETS 
 

Our students did their annual flag placing at our 

wonderful veterans’ gravesites at Woodlawn  

Cemetery last week!  
 

It’s always a pleasure and honor for all of us to be 

able to support and honor our American Vets in 

this way. This event also serves as a great history 

lesson for the kids.  
 

Woodlawn gave them all great American flag  

t-shirts and kept them plenty hydrated during the 

process.  
 

Thank you Woodlawn for the opportunity, and for 

your always great support for our Country, Our 

Community and our School and Parish!!!  

 

We would like to wish a Happy 

Birthday to Anthony Merluzzi, who 

will be celebrating his 90th  birthday 

on June 9th!! Best wishes from your 

fellow parishioners.  

Congratulations  

Father Caruso 
 

On June 4th Father Caruso 

will have celebrated his 27th  

Anniversary of his  

Ordination.  

Your parish family  

congratulates you!!! 

REMINDER:   

Confessions will take place each Wednesday in 

Church from 4:00-5:00 pm.    

St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity will have  

confessions on Thursdays from 4:00-5:00 pm. 
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This Week’s Sanctuary Lamps Are Burning 
In Loving Memory Of 

John Curtone 
Requested By 

Daughter,Mary 

 
 
 
 
 

Bread and Wine 

For Masses Celebrated During The Week 

In Loving Memory Of 

Mary Anne Scarfino 

Requested By  

Patti Arena 

  
 
 
 

 

 Eucharistic Angels In Loving Memory of 

John Cutrone 

Requested By 

Daughter, Mary 

This Week  We Remember...  
 

Monday: June 7 
9:00 am  

Mario Scuderi/Brian Reagan 
 

12:00pm  

Darlene Noyes Crawford/Mom, Marilyn 
 

Tuesday: June 8 
9:00 am   

Agnes Bonura/Margaret Ann Clonan and the Stala Family 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Wednesday: June 9 
9:00 am  

Antoinette Musolino/Rosalie Trinca and Family 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Thursday: June 10 
9:00 am  

For the Parishioners of Our Lady of Pompei / St. Peter   
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Friday: June 11 
9:00 am   

In Honor of St. Michael/Angela and John Cappuccilli 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Saturday: June 12 
4:00 pm  

Benny and Terry Cimino/Son, Joseph 

Sue Hollister/The Catalino Famiy 

Virginia Lanza/Family 

Nicholas J. Silvaggio, W. Ann/ Tony, Nick and Joe 

Frank and Carmine Carapella/Frank and Sue 

Joseph DeLorio/Frank and Sue 
 

5:30 pm at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Pantaleo and Helen Favalo’The Family 

Karen Schotthoefer/Mother 
 

Sunday: June 13 

 Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
7:30 am 

Francesco Savoca/Daughter, Gina and Family 

Dr. George C. Heitzman/Wife, Gina and Jacob 

Special Intentions 
 

9:00 am at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Ralph Mott/The Family 

Filomena DeLucia & M/M Antonio Rosano/Antonio Crisci 

Anthony DelVecchio/Wife and Family 
 

Continued 

 

11:30 am 

James Salvatore/Carlene Sprinall 

Angelo Borreggine/Wife, Frances 

John and Maria Argiro/Louis and Madaline 

Guido and Elsa Vellone/Cousin, Gilda 

Dottie Yaizzo (B)/ Marietta Blasi 

Gregory Demetrick/Family 

Vincent Caracci/Joanne 

Ann and Gus Mancuso/Daughter, Rosemarie and 

     Grandchildren 
The Deceased Members of the Colantone Family/Family 

The Deceased Members of the  Salvatore & Pallotta Families/

   Roseann & Stanley Sobon 

The Deceased Members of the Sobon & Camardella Families/ 

   Roseann & Stanley Sobon 

Maria and Gennaro Salvatore/Roseann & Stanley Sobon 

Stella and Benny Sobon/Roseann & Stanley Sobon 
 

5:00 pm 

James Arena/Antoinette Perrotta 

Mary Anne Scarfino/Tino and Angie Porrino   
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Dear Parishioners, 

As a reminder, if you or  

someone you know would like a home visit to  

receive Holy Communion, please call the Parish 

Office, 315-422-7163, so that we may coordinate  

having someone visit you. 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

Please contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions 

about our parish finances. 

 

OLP/St. Peter Collection: 

May 30, 2021  $6,174.00 
 

SJ/HT Collection:   
May 30, 2021  $2,196.00 

Padre Pio 
 

 

Devotional Candle Burning  

For the Special  Intentions of 

Liz and Tony 

Remembering Dottie 
 

On Saturday, June 12th at 10:00 am we will be  

celebrating a Memorial Mass for Dorothy Yaizzo, 

who passed away this winter. Dottie gave 40 years 

of her life in faithful service to our parish. All are 

welcome to join Dottie’s family in prayer that day. 

If you can’t join us, please remember to pray for 

the peaceful repose of her soul. 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Weekend of  June 12-13 
 

4:00 pm OLP/St. P. R. Fabrizi 

5:30 pm St.J/HT C. Schotthoefer 

7:30 am  OLP/St.P. M. Iannettone 

9:00 am St.J/HT M. Barraco 

11:30 am OLP/St. J. Taft 

5:00 pm OLP/St.P Fr. Caruso 

Let us Pray As One Family 
 

 Please remember in your prayers the sick 

of our parish and all those in hospitals, 

nursing homes and the home bound.        
 

Christopher Aldrich, Vincent Aldridge, Larry  

Argiro, Shawn Babcock, Nancy Bailey, Arthur 

Bertolo, Margaret Brigandi,  Lena Campanino, 

Rosaria Campolo, Robert Capria, Rosemarie Ca-

priotti, Cheryl Cacchione, Grayce Costantini, 

Catherine Cushman, Linda Deapo, Joni Uva  

DelGiorno, Peter DiBello, Gen DiMento, Ginny 

and Erin Donovan, Aaron Doty, Mary Ann  

Felicia, Marilyn Ferretti, Beverly Frey, Frank  

Gabriell, Ellen Gangemi, Gladys Graham, Robert 

Greenwood, Joseph Guinto, Jeanne Hammond, 

Josephine Indelicato, Mary Isgar, Dory Jones, 

Shirley Kerr, Jane Kwasigroch, Rosemary Lane, 

Kay Ledermann, Jackie Limeri, Maria Luisi,  

Diane Mackey, Norm MacKenzie, Madge Maffei, 

Gino Manzi, Peggy Miccinelli, Annette  

Montgomery, Jean Padden, The Pavia Children, 

Cathy Galutz Sacco, Faith Setzer, Marion  

Sherwood, Timothy K. Suppes, Carmen Surace, 

Barbara Traino, Delores and Patrick Vassallo, 

Maryann Vigliotti, Shelly Visco and Matthew 

Watkins. 

 FAMILY PERSPECTIVE 

(from the Office of Family Life Education) 

     Parenting is a lot like the story of the farmer in 

the gospel parable today. All growth is the Lord’s 

work. We have no control over the process. In fact 

the farmer doesn’t even understand it, for the seed 

grows even when he sleeps. As parents we can  

influence our children but nothing we do can  

guarantee results. 

BEREAVEMENT 

Please remember in your prayers Concetta  

Castellini, who passed this week. Our  

deepest sympathy to her family.  May she 

rest in peace. 

Results: OLP/St. Peter Golf League 5/25 
 

Low Gross  A-Flight, Joe Reddick 40 

Low Gross B-Flight, Len DiBello, Jr. 50 

Closest to the Pin #9 – A Flight, Darren Fredette 

   B Flight, Steve Shoen   

Cart Winners A-Flight, Joe Reddick 

  B-Flight, Len DiBello, Jr.  

Congratulations to Eric Rosenthal—chip in 

birdie 3 on number 8!!! 
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Novena For Priesthood Ordination 
 

Almighty God, giver of every grace, who 

apportion every order and assign every office, 

who remain unchanged, but make all things new, 

send your Holy Spirit into our midst to make our 

brothers preparing for ordination to the   

priesthood ready to offer themselves forever in 

the ministry of the Word, of the altar and of 

charity, servants to all. 
 

Grant them wisdom when they are unsure, 

knowledge when they are afraid, counsel when 

they are confused, fortitude when they are  

fragile, understanding when they are troubled, 

piety when they are indifferent, and fear of you 

when they are proud. 
 

Help them to receive the Gospel of Christ:   

convince them to believe what they read; train 

them to reach what they believe;  strengthen  

them to practice what they teach. 

 

Hear the prayers of all your faithful servants 

and in the eternal charity you have shown us, 

draw us to that heavenly kingdom where all are 

made perfectly one at the eternal banquet of 

Christ, the Good Shepherd and Eternal King. 

     Amen 
(“Sacerdos In Aeternum” Edited by Denis Robinson, O.S.B.) 

 

We pray for: Rev. Mr. Daniel Caughey 

  Rev. Mr. Brendan Foley 

  Rev. Mr. John Leo Oduor 

  Rev. Mr. Dennis Walker 

 
 
 
 

    
 

VIENNA BOY CHOIR!!! 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

FOR DECEMBER 7TH!! 
 

You may remember reading Fathers announcement 

last fall that we have secured the World Famous  

Vienna Boy Choir to come to our church on  

Tuesday, December 7th at 7:00 pm. Well this    

incredible event is just a little over 6 months away!! 
 

Tickets will be going on sale in the next few months 

so mark your calendars and stay tuned for more     

information soon!! 
 

Rest assured, in case there are concerns, we are in 

the process of securing a fantastic alternate site if we 

should need to go back to distancing. (Let’s hope not 

but just in case!) 
 

Our committee is in place (let us know if you want 

to join this remarkable fantastic group), and are 

ready to plan, plan, plan!! We are so excited that not 

only will this amazing group be here, but to be doing 

their spectacular Christmas show is just phenomenal, 

especially after such a low key 2020.    

Christmas...what a beautiful way to celebrate 

Christ’s Birth in 2021!!!                                                                                         

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter Church 
Saturday, 4 pm 

Saturday, 5 pm (Vietnamese) 

Sunday, 7:30 am, 11:30 am & 5 pm 

Sunday, 9 am (Vietnamese) 

Monday-Friday 9 am in Church 

 

St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity Church 
Saturday, 9 am and 5:30 pm 

Sunday, 9 am 

Monday-Friday Noon in Church 

Vocations 

The Lord has given us his Body and Blood as “food 

for the journey” of life here on earth. Christ has 

called many men to become priests. Is Christ calling 

you? Call Fr. Jason Hage at 315-470-1468 or write:  

vocations@syrdio.org. 


